
Evaluation Committee Report 

GoG Penticton 

October 12, 2022 

 

Members of the Council of Governors, distinguished Lions all, 

The Evaluation committee has not met in person at this time but have had a short 

email discussion. 

Concerns in the office include shortage of help to a small degree, the need of a 

better phone system after power outages, and technical issues caused from the 

power outage. 

Also mentioned is a timely return or communications in getting back to our 

District Governors. 

 

Yours in Lions, 

 

PDG Brian Ross 

Evaluation Committee Chair  

 

 

 

 


